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David Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Qwest Corporation is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to propose the approval of the Company’s fictitious name 
d/b/a CenturyLink QC and includes an adoption notice, and a revised title, application of 
tariff, and/or trademark page reflecting the d/b/a CenturyLink QC.  There are no changes 
to the rates, terms or conditions of the tariff. 
 
Qwest is making this filing with a requested effective date of August 8, 2011.  If you 
have any questions concerning this filing please contact Sharon Alvarado on 
(303) 992 5836. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Reynolds 
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ACCESS SERVICE TARIFF 
WN U-44 

 
 

SECTION SHEET REVISION 
 

0 Title 2nd 
1 1 1st 
1 32 3rd 
   

 


